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27th  MAY 2022  
  

SCHOOL NEWS  
We have had a wonderful day today celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  Miss Mills  
co-ordinated our Jubilee Plans and all classes performed a song in the hall, each representing a 
decade of the Queen’s reign.  We also enjoyed a fantastic Afternoon Tea-style lunch prepared by 
Mrs Hoyle and her dedicated team.  The hall was decked out with Jubilee bunting designed by the 
children.  All children have been given a leather bookmark as a permanent memento of this historic 
celebration.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



ASSESSMENTS 
Year 1 Phonics Screening (and some Year 2 children) will take place the week beginning Monday 
13th June 2022.  Year 4 Multiplication checks will also take place from Monday 13th June 2022. 

SPRING BANK HOLIDAYS 
School closes today at 3.20 pm (Busy Kids available until 5.15 pm), School reopens on Monday 13th 
June 2022 at 8.45 am (with Breakfast Club from 8.00 am).  We hope you have a wonderful holiday. 

BACUP AND RAWTENSTALL GRAMMAR SCHOOL 
For any Year 5 parents who would like their children to take the entrance test for BRGS, 
information can be found on the BRGS Website (www.brgs.org.uk/about-us/admissions).  BRGS are 
hosting an open evening on 14th June 2022 from 6.30 pm – 8.30 pm.  Applications for the entrance 
examination need to be received by 21st June 2022. 

ONLINE SAFETY – Here is this week’s Top Tip – Cyber Bullying 

As with friendships in real life, the internet can become a place where children play out 

disagreements or express issues they have with each other without a full grasp of the potential 

consequences of what they say. Encourage your child to speak out if they experience cyberbullying 

and teach them how to report or block people on the apps they use.  

WEEKLY AWARDS 

 
Congratulations to our Growth Mindset certificate winners for this week.  Our focus has been  
REFLECTION, and we have been looking for pupils trying extra hard in their learning.  
Well done to:- 
 
Nursery – Princess Ritchie 
Reception  –  Pixie Hayhurst 
Y1 – Becky Alves-Okafor 
Y2 – Lily Dwyer 
Y3 – Eva Johnson 
Y4 – Sienna Shaw 
Y5 – Alfie Kendall 
Y6J – Jan Kniveton 
Y6K – Aimee Pickering 
 
After half-term, the special quality will be ‘POSITIVITY’. 
 
STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
Nursery – Ralphie Mellor 

Reception – Evie-Rose Johnson 
Year 1 – Lucas Pilling 

Year 2 –  Lexie Gregory 

Year 3 –  Charlie Hodgins 

Year 4 – Sonny-Dean Fulljames 

Year 5 –  Dylan Milner O’Hare 
Year 6J – Crystal Drinnan 
Year 6K – Kayleigh Thompson 
 



ATTENDANCE  
Here are our attendance figures for this week.  The winning class will receive £10 for class treats.  
Reception –  88.4% 
Year 1 –  93.2%                                                           
Year 2 –  97.3% (winner)                         
Year 3 –  97.0%                               
Year 4 –  89.5%                                                                          
Year 5 –  96.4%                               
Year 6J  (Mrs Jackson) – 84.7% 

Year 6K (Mrs Knowles) 95.3% 

 
Weekly Overall School Attendance is 93.2%  
 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 
                              

        
 
 

 


